
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Attendance for the half term is 94.66%. 

Many thanks for your support - we need to keep striving for above 95%. 

Year Group Attendance for the half term 

Nursery 88.41% 

Reception 95.32% 

Y1 94.2% 

Y2 94.71% 

Y3 97.6% 

Y4 92.97% 

Y5 91.44% 

Y6 96.81% 

 

Y6 Parent Meeting for the Residential. This will take place on Tuesday 29th October 

at 5pm in the Hall. 

Disco/Creative Night. The Disco/Creative night will be held straight after school 

on Wednesday 6th November until 4.30pm. 

All children are welcome to attend and we will send out further information next week. 

After School Clubs - these have changed and will start up again after the holidays. The 

sign up took place on Friday 18th October. 

We thank Y2 for their assembly last week and look forward to Y1 and their assembly 

this Thursday 31st October at 9am. 

Please can all of the children have their coats in school, as we return, as the weather is 

getting colder. 

We all look forward to seeing you back at school on Monday 28th October at 

8.40am. 

Don’t forget that the clocks go back on the 27th! 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 
 


